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Hot Chocolate Friday  

 

We strongly believe in recognising positive behaviour in our school. 

The idea of Hot Chocolate Friday is for the Headteacher/Depute 

to invite a learner who has gone ‘over and above’ during the week 

to share a hot drink and a chat together. It’s an opportunity to 

spend time with members of the school who get on quietly but 

don’t always get the recognition they deserve. And what better 

way to end the working week than with your hands around a mug 

of warm, comforting chocolate! 

 

The idea first came about a few years ago from 

ask@pivotaleducation.com (Pivotal Education Behaviour Specialists).  

There are now lots of schools across the UK spending time 

recognising the ‘over and above’ behaviour of those who might 

otherwise be forgotten.   

 

Watch out each week for the photo of the children enjoying this 

special recognition…  
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